Vancouver Chapter
Harley Owners Group
Business Meeting
August 12, 2006

The meeting came to order at 10:10 a.m. at the Sushi restaurant.
We welcomed a new member today, John Sleigh. Welcome to the Vancouver
H.O.G. Chapter!

OLD BUSINESS:

Wednesday night evening rides still going well. Great turnouts each week!
Wednesday evening rides will continue for the month of August.

July 14 — Sydney, BC to Sydney NS ride to the Canadian National rally. One of
our H.O.G. members went on the well-organized ride and had a great time. The
weather even cooperated.

July 15 — MDA Pancake Breakfast — MDA raised approx. $400.00. Thank you to
all for your donations.

July 16 — Bullhead Barbeque. Thank you to Len and Amber for hosting this
event. There were approx. 21 bikes that came out for the event.

July 23 — Burn Camp Ride. Gerry would like to thank all that volunteered that
day. Proceeds from the sale of the t-shirts, donations for the bandanas and
barbeque raised another $1735.00 towards the Burn Camp Fund.

July 27-29 — Canadian National H.O.G. Rally in Sydney, Nova Scotia — over
1800 bikes

July 29 - ride to Kamloops — weather was not in their favor but the ride went
well.

July 30 — Mighty Fraser Motorcycle Show off

August 6 — ride from Langley, BC to Langley WA

For those who missed it or wanted to go and couldn't, the Sturgis rally ended
today.

NEW BUSINESS:

The Western Regional H.O.G. Rally in Chilliwack is August & o0 e you are
planning you can still register now or that weekend.

‘Las Vegas Bike Fest’ September 14-17, 2006. For those attending, the t-shirts
from Darwin will be ready soon. Vern & Diane will be calling to arrange pick-up
for your t-shirt.
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